
Principal’s Message 
PBL Assemblies Friday 

Our final PBL assemblies for the year 
will occur this Friday, December 7.  
The Infants will commence at 
10.30am and the Primary at 11.45am.  
Our P&C will hold a coffee stall before 
each assembly.  Invitations have 
been sent home to invite parents/
carers to each assembly should their 
child be receiving an award. 

 

NRMA Science and Road Safety 

Day 

Today Mudgee Public hosted an 
NRMA Science and Road Safety Day.  
The day covered a variety of road 
safety topics, timely with the summer 
holidays approaching.  Topics 
covered included seatbelt safety, 
booster seats, pedestrian safety and 
driver distraction. 

Final Scripture/Thank You Morning 

Tea 

This Wednesday is the final Scripture 
lesson for 2018.  To thank our 
volunteer Scripture teachers, and all 
parents and carers who volunteered 
in some way in 2018, a special 
morning tea will be held on 
Wednesday in the staffroom. 

 

Presentation Evening 

Presentation Evening will occur next 
Wednesday, December 12 in the 
School Hall.  The Infants Awards will 
commence at 5.15pm and run for 
approximately one hour.  There will 
be a dinner break from 6.15pm to 
6.45pm followed by the Primary 
Awards.  Sausage sandwiches will be 
available from the canteen during the 
dinner break.  Invites will be sent 
home for students receiving awards. 

 

Semester 2 Reports 

Semester 2 student reports will be 
sent home on Monday December 17.  
Attached to the reports will be a list of 
items students require in their class 
for 2019. 

 

Candy Canes 

As per previous years, please do not 
send these to school.  Unfortunately 
they cause more angst than 
warranted and are best enjoyed out of 
school. 

Alan Kerr 

Principal 

Breakfast Club 
Breakfast Club is open to all students. 
Tuesday’s, Wednesday’s and 
Thursday’s  8.30am—9.10am 

 

Kindergarten News 
Kindergarten Christmas Play 
Our annual Christmas Play will be 
held on Tuesday 11 December. We 
will be having two concerts on this 
day. 
KB, KH and KC parents are invited to 
attend the 10.00am performance, 
while KK and KN parents are invited 
to attend at 2.00pm. Of course, if you 
cannot attend at the nominated time, 
please come for the other time. 
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**All visitors to the school MUST sign in 

the visitors book in the front office 

**All volunteers must complete a  

Working With Children Check for 

volunteers 

**Have you contacted the school with 

your updated/changed details? 

DIARY DATES 

Friday 7 December 

PBL Assemblies 

Tuesday 11 December 

Kindergarten Performance 

Wednesday 12 December 

Presentation Evening 

Thursday 13 December 

Wet ‘n’ Wild Excursion 

Tuesday 18 December 

Year 6 Farewell 

Mudgee News 

Like us on our Facebook page ‘Mudgee Public School P&C’ and follow us on Twitter @MPSBulletin               

for all the latest updates and current events 

If your child has a change of routine please send a note  

to the Classroom Teacher.  

Emergency calls to the office before 2.00pm please 

Student of the Week 

Week  Term 4 

KB Jimmy Norris 

KC Tom Murray 

KH Seoul Smith 

KK David Drewe 

KN Salafai Tavita 

1C Will Skinner 

1L Alexis Salter 

1R Eli Tate 

1W Henry Thomson 

1/2T Charli McMurtrie 

2E Jake Wolfson 

2L Charlotte Longmuir 

2S Piper Etherington 

MW Lilly Hill 

3C Mollie McCall 

3OH Raife Page 

3W   Sophie Nicholls  

4C       Scott Blackman 

4D Eva Illy 

4E Lizzy Southwell 

4W Lachlan Wright 

5A Eugenia Benson 

5C Alexxia Wake 

5/6B Charlotte Boal 

5/6J Jay O’Brien 

6A Alannah Williams 

6M Grace Heighway 

MS Savhanna Kemp 

SM Jordan Smith 

HAVE YOUR DETAILS CHANGED? 

If you have had a change of details for 

your child regarding home  address, 

phone numbers, email or emergency 

contact  people  

   PLEASE PHONE THE OFFICE   

IMMEDIATELY! 

It is important that the school is able to 
contact you in case of an emergency or 
sickness. Alternatively you can email or 
send the changes in writing. Thankyou 

mailto:mudgee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.mudgeepublic.com.au


Uniform Shop 
Uniform Shop is On Line!!    
We all enjoy the convenience of 
our on line uniform shop. It cer-
tainly makes shopping easier. 
You can buy all the school items 
you need straight from the uni-
form shop on the school website. 
A receipt will be emailed to you 
and you have different pick up 
options. You can pick up in 
store, have the items delivered 
to your child’s classroom to bring 
home or have them posted to 
you. The uniform shop is open at 

school every Thursday 2.30-
3.30pm. Go to the school web-

site and click on Uniform Shop 
from the top menu  

School Banking 
Don’t forget - School Banking is 
every WEDNESDAY! 

Piano Lessons 
Piano lessons are  
available on Tuesdays at school for 
interested students.  
Please contact the school if  your 
child is interested. 
 

Dento-Ryu Karate 
Traditional Karate, non-contact all 
ages 5 years and over  
$3.50 per lesson - no joining fee  
Mudgee Public School Hall  
Tuesdays & Thursdays 6 -7pm. 
Phone: 6373 8304 
 

Lost Property 
If your child has lost anything at 
school please come and check the 
lost property in the office as we would 
like to clean up the area. 
 

Visiting the School 
A reminder to all parents and com-
munity members that all visitors to 
the school need to go via the front 
office. Where students arrive late or 
need to depart early, again this is 
done through the front office 

Mudgee Public School would like to thank the following local businesses who kindly support our Breakfast Club.   

Mudgee Woolworths * Mudgee Coles * Macquarie Valley Juice * Michael Baker Milk * Mitre 10 

A big thank you also to our wonderful volunteers including our fabulous high school students.   


